
TEN PIN BOWLING LEAGUE seid saan 
Ten pin bowling league starts Sept. 

26th, “There are eight teams competing 
for the Fort. William Coal Dock Trophy 
emblematic of 10 pin bowling supremacy 
for Terrace Bay. re 

This year each team will consist 
of four players and two spares, because 
of the increase in the number of teams 
participating there will be many new 
faces in this very popular game and to 
them we .say. welcome and the best of 
bowling for the coming season, 

Captain and team numbers are: 
1 - L. Checkryn, 2-F, Hanna, 3-J. 
Graham, 4-R, Shjrriff, 5-W. Day, 6-E. 
Kettle, 7-G, Sfevers, 8-P, Gombola, 
Schedule for September 26th: 

Time . 6:30 pei. 8:45 p.m, 
ue ites tee eee 1e2 3h 

Team “- lys2"~ ‘Svsh 5vs6 Tvs8 

0-0-0 

LADIES FIVE PIN LEAGUE 
Any ladies. wishing to bowl in this 

league must have their names in by 
September 26th, Roll-off will start 
on Tuesday, October 2nd so let's have 
some more names to make up more teams, 
Send names in to Jan Hall; 

o-0-0 

LADIES TEN PIN 
Friday night September 28th is the 

opening night of the Ladies 10 Pin 
Bowling League, watch Thursdays paper 
sept. 27th for your schedule and team 
line-up. Any ladies who have not yet 
entered their names, may do so by 
calling Dial 277, Kay Weppler, 

0-0-0 
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ICH CHIPS 
With the coming of winter our thoughts 

turn to our national sport, known in some 
remote sections of our Northern Hemisphere 

as ice hockey, but here in Ontario where 
the game originated we know it as just 

Hockey - period (not meant as a pun). 
Numerous questions have been put to 

us in the past few weeks by the Hockey 

minded public but the most’ frequently 

asked question was "Are we getting any 
new players?", We can only say at this 

time that we have several New Faces in 
our midst, but-whether they will remain 
with us or not is another question. 
Getting Hockey players is one job,supply- 
ing work is another, but the most difficult 
task, it seems is to obtain releases from 
their previous clubs, so they may play 

for us. And as nothing yet is concrete 
we cannot at this time definitely say 
how many "new players" we will have this 

coming season, but if all goes according 
to plan we will have 9 new men trying 
out for positions with the "Big Blue 
Team" early in October, With these new 
men plus our last years team we'will be 
in a position to pick a formidable group 
to carry the Banner of Terrace Bay into 
the Hockey Fray of the N.S.H.L. in 

1956-7, 

We also have in mind numerous money 
raising schemes in order to finance 
such a worthy contender and we know we 
can count on the Loyal Hockey Fans here 
in Terrace Bay to help make these ventures 
a success, The exact nature of these 
endeavours wiil be brought to your attention 
in future issues of the "News" and through 
other means of advertising, 

We would like you to feel welcome to 
attend all open practices of the Big Blue 
Team which will start some time in the 
early part of October and we feel sure” 
that due to the’ rivalry which is sure 
to happen for some berths on the team 

(Cont. on page 7)


